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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school! It is lovely to have 

our children and families return to us safely 

after the school holidays. Welcome to those 

new families who join us this term for the first 

time ð we hope that you feel a special part of 

the St Bernadetteõs community. Welcome also 

to Father Fernando - the children, staff and 

families look forward to welcoming you into 

our school and classrooms and celebrating 

many liturgies with you as the year progresses.  

 

We look forward to the exciting weeks ahead 

which make up Term 3 and which also lead up 

to the St Bernadetteõs Fun Fair. Our Parents and 

Friends have an enthusiastic Fun Fair 

committee who have been hard at work 

planning this hugely popular and community 

building event. We are extremely appreciative 

of all their efforts. Keep your eye out over the 

next weeks for the invitations for you to 

contribute to making our 2017 Fun Fair a 

fabulous success. 

 

In typical St Bernadetteõs style even this first 

week back at school has been full of learning 

and fun. On Monday Year 4 participated in a 

Spirituality Day with their teachers and Parish 

Youth Minister, James Hay. On Thursday the 

whole school engaged in an imaginative 

writing activity where the children imagined 

going through a door which led to somewhere,  

and today our Kindergarten children 

celebrated 100 days of Learning in 

Kindergarten. A fun day was enjoyed by 

parents, staff and children. Thank you to Mrs 

Laso, Mrs Napoli, Miss Doherty, Mrs Hord and 

Mrs Aylen for the planning, preparation and 

organisation of this day.  
 

Lord thank you for the unique gifts of every child 

 as they transition back to a new school term. 

Fill each student with fresh enthusiasm  

and a heart that is excited to learn and grow.  

Cover them with enduring love,  

give them confidence and grace 

 and equip them with the ability to persevere through 

trials.  

Bless our teachers and parents with wisdom,  

understanding and hearts to collaborate  

as they embark on the journey together.  

Amen 

Week 2 Dates  

 

Mon 24 July  

8.30am Assembly  

2.45ñ4.30pm 

Motiv8sports  

 

Tue 25 July  

1.10pm Choir  

 

Wed 26 July  

Student Banking  

Design2Shine 4B 

St Bernadetteõs Netball 

Gala Day 

 

Thurs 27 July  

Design2Shine 4B 

Yr 1 Incursion ñ

Travelbugs  

 

Fri 28 July  

Grandparentsõ & Special 

Friendsõ Day 
 

1.40pm Whole School 

Assembly (parents 

invited)  

 

 

Coming Dates:  
 

Tue 1 August  

7.30am ICAS English 

 

Thurs 3 August  

Yrs 5/6 Wanderers Cup  

 

Fri 4 August  

Yr 4 Exc. Bobbin Head  

Yr 6 Debating vs St 

Michaelõs 

 

 

Term 3 Dates  
Mon 17 July to Fri 22 

September  

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday Year 4 had a Spirituality  

Day. This was led by the Year 4 Teachers  

and James Hay the Parish Youth Minister  

The activities that were planned related to  

themes of Reconciliation, which is the  

Religious Literacy Unit of work for the term.  

 

The objective of the day was to allow the  

children to take part in creative activities,  

reflect on their lives and experiences and  

respond accordingly through discussion,  

role play ,art work and prayer.  

 

The morning session began with prayer 

and introduction to the theme. Students 

moved into small groups to discuss and 

create posters about what makes a healthy  

relationship. James told stories that had  

different ideas of forgiveness and then  

children saw a video of The Prodigal Son 

and created a modern version of the 

scripture, which they performed.  

 

Mrs Shane Robinson ñREC 

 

http://www.twitter.com/StBernadettes2
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Staff News  

After 17 years as Assistant Principal at St Bernadetteõs Mr 

Visser has decided that he will finish up in this position at 

the end of 2017. Mr Visser has made a significant 

contribution to building and developing 

our school community during this time, 

educating numerous children, welcoming 

families as their children commenced their 

education at St Bernadetteõs and leading 

many new staff members in their early 

careers.  

 

Mr Visser is looking forward to spending time with his 

wife Mandy and his family - most particularly his 

grandchildren. He will be back at school in Term 4 

following his Long Service Leave and I know that many of 

you will take this opportunity to catch up with him.  

 

The Assistant Principalõs position has been advertised 

and interviews will take place in the early part of this 

term.  

  

School Fees  
Just a reminder to all families that a term's notice (10 

school weeks)  in writing MUST be given to the Principal 

before the removal of a student or a full term's fees will 

be payable. The notice can be given any time during the 

term for the next term and where appropriate notice has 

been received a pro -rata credit will be calculated. 

Where a termõs notice has not been given to the 

Principal the terms school fees will be charged for your 

child/children.  

 

CENSUS Day 4th  August 2017  

Friday of Week 3 is CENSUS Day. As with any school 

day, all children are expected to be at school. However, 

please ensure that if your child is away from school on 

that day that you have provided a letter of explanation to 

the class teacher when your child returns to school or an 

email on the day. Thank you for your attention to this.  

 

WELLBEING PROGRAMS AT  
ST BERNADETTEõS 
Peer Support continues in Term 3  

This weekõs Peer Support session focuses on positive self 

talk. Self talk is your child's inner voice and includes all 

the things your child will say to themselves silently, as 

well as the things they sometimes say out loud. When the 

things children say to themselves are helpful and 

encouraging, they support good coping skills and self 

confidence. Unhelpful self talk increases childrenõs 

anxious feelings and can make it more difficult for them 

to manage fears and worries. Students can develop the 

self-confidence to overcome obstacles to success by 

thinking about and challenging the messages that they 

are giving themselves and substituting positive 

messages for those that are negative.  

Peer Support cont é 

During today's session students will be working with 

their Peer Support Leader to practice talking positively 

to themselves. Your child will also learn to persevere, 

and use positive self talk which will encourage them to 

keep trying in challenging situations. During the week 

please encourage your child to use positive self talk.  

 

Social Skills Weeks 1 & 2 Term 3  
St. Bernadetteõs Social Skills for this semester will be 

aligned with SEL (Social and Emotional Learning). 

Social and Emotional Learning is about developing the 

ability to care for others, make responsible decisions, 

establish positive relationships, and handle 

challenging situations. The five social and emotional 

skill areas identified as being essential for good mental 

health and wellbeing are: self-awareness, self-

management, social awareness, relationship skills and 

responsible decision -making. These are the five core 

competencies that are  embedded within our learning 

programs at school and the social skill award will 

recognise the students who are developing these SEL 

skills and applying them at school.  

 

Weeks 1 & 2ñRecognising my Personal Strengths at 

St Bernadetteõs  (Self-Awareness)  

Our school motto is ôStrength through Gentlenessõ and 

it is this motto that is the basis of the relationships that 

we endeavour to build with those in our school.  

Strength can be defined as the state of being strong; 

muscular power, mental power, moral power and 

power by reason of influence.  
 

Gentleness as the value and quality of oneõs character. 

Each year with the students we consider our school 

motto and the impression its meaning has on our social 

interactions.  This term our classes will have a 

particular focus on understanding our school motto .  

We will focus on the word ôsuccessõ and our own 

personal strengths that allow us to be successful at 

school and at home.  
 

Our students will continue to develop an awareness that 

doing their ôpersonal bestõ that is recognising their 

strengths, helps them to be successful and that it feels 

great when you have accomplished something that you 

set out to do. Everyone needs to feel satisfied when 

they have done their best.  

 

We are inviting you to work in partnership with us to 

have conversation at home with your children.  Some 

strategies could be to:  

¶ help your child to discuss and identify their own 
personal strengths and examples of their success and 

how they felt about it.  
 

¶ pay attention to times when they are unhappy and 
have taken positive steps to become happier and draw 

on their personal strengths.  
 

¶ communicate enthusiasm for all types of successes 
you observe and how they achieved them. 

 

Mrs Kathy Watt  



 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Kindergartens on celebrating 100 days of learning. It was fabulous to have so 

many mums, dads, grandparents, aunties and uncles able to join us to enjoy activities based on 100, 

and to enjoy morning tea together. We are looking forward now to the next 100 days of learning.    
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Celebrating 100 Days of  Kindergarten  


